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TT Kidz returns in the New Year
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Table Tennis England’s inspiring 8-week programme for 7-11-year-olds is set to return in February 2022
with bookings now open!

After another successful phase this autumn with nearly 400 new youngsters participating in the sport through
local clubs running TT Kidz, we're set for another influx of children trying table tennis for the first time again next
year.

The children, as part of the package receive a TT Kidz kit bag containing a t-shirt, bat, balls and activity book as
well as eight sessions covering forehands, backhand serves and games.

Clubs delivering the programme are provided with lesson plans, as well as videos for the activities and training.

In addition, the clubs will receive support with recruitment through marketing including Facebook Ads, in
addition to leaflets, posters, a digital toolkit for their own social media and an easy to use centralised booking
system.

We are now taking bookings for sessions starting in February at over twenty clubs up and down the country
- find your local session by clicking here.
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